MINUTES
WALKER ART COMMITTEE MEETING
November 16, 2017 _

The Walker Art Committee met on Thursday, November 16, 2017 at 4:00 p.m. at the Gallery Store Room
with the following present: Wanda Taylor, Marcia Mader, Candy Hewes, Jenny Schooler & Jenelle
Klehammer by phone. Absent: John Wilson Also present: Joyce Martin, ambassador.

Wanda called the meeting to order at 4:05

Minutes
A motion was made by Marcia, seconded by Candy to approve the minutes of October 2017. The

motion was unanimously approved.

Treasurer’s Report
Jenny gave the Treasurer’s Report which shows a balance of $6311.24. Expenditures were $5.02 for

Facebook boost. (Sullivan Exhibit)

Communications

Robert would like to get art pieces that were brought down. These are pieces that are separate from
the collection. A motion was made by Wanda, seconded by Candy to allow Robert to take the pieces he
has asked for because they are not part of the collection. The motion was unanimously approved. Joyce
will let him know.

Curator’s Report

Candy reported that she is making herself familiar with the art pieces She would like to focus on
“Maynard Walker’s wishes for children to enjoy & learn about art. Some ideas would be an exhibit of
children’s art work within the gallery. Another would be a family night at the museum. She is working
on other ideas & will report later.

Jenelle would like to see more involvement with high school students.

Old Business

Orbs —Jenny reported that the city does not want to have the orbs at the Donna Harris park this year.
Joyce will ask Parkview Nursing Home if they would like the orbs for their Christmas display. Frank
Martin will be bringing all the orbs stored at the city to the store room at the library. Wanda & Candy
will work on the orbs (Checking the lights).

December Exhibit — It was decided that for the exhibit we will all bring creches” to be displayed. We will
also bring religious art to be displayed on the wall. It was discussed to also fill in the wreaths and other
greenery as needed. We will meet Saturday, December 2" at 9:00.

Returned Art Work —We have two boxes that have been returned from the Juried Art show. Jenelle &
Sonja have tried to contact the artists with no answers. The time has elapsed and the pieces are now
the property of the Walker Art collection. They are a cast aluminum sculpture entitled “Wrestle” by
Ameilia Volwiler-Stanley, with a value of $700 and a mixed media piece entitled “Gillian’s Gate” by Sara
Slee-Brown with a value of $200.



New Business

Board Vacancies —John Wilson will have to resign from the board as he has other obligations on meeting
day. He would like to stay on as an ambassador. There are three vacancies that need to be filled. One
vacancy will need to be appointed by the city. The other two will need to be appointed by the
committee. A motion was made by Jenny, seconded by Wanda to appoint Joyce Martin as board
member. The motion was unanimously approved. Candy will ask Tammy Heistand to see if she would
be interested. Joyce reported that she has asked the art teacher at ACISH, but not sure that he is
interested. Jenny will ask Kristie Kinney if we have had any applicants from the city. Jenny will also put
on our Facebook page about the vacancies.

We will not have a business meeting next month but will meet December 21 at 4:00 at Candy Hewes
home.

There being no further business to discuss Wanda adjourned the meeting at 4:55.

Recorded by Jenny Schooler



